
Fig. 3: RDR 8 will be 4-6m below the surface of the parking area.

Fig. 4: The rock with the engraving (arrow)

A letter by Thomby Mellows One (Pty) Ltd to Adansonia Heritage Consultants, was received on 9 December 2013,

requesting SAHRA's permission to move the rock engraving to a better suitable area (See Appendix 1).


